

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS
 
The York School Department, York, Maine is requesting a proposal for qualifications from Consultants interested in providing Facilities Assessment Services for York High School, York Middle School, Village Elementary School, Coastal Ridge Elementary, and York Central Office.  The Facilities Assessment Services will consist of a comprehensive evaluation of the condition and the useful life of the facilities based on ASTM E2018-08 and furnishing estimates of probable repair/replacement costs.  Proposals shall meet the requirements set forth in the Request for Qualifications (RFQ). The RFQ may be acquired by emailing crynne@yorkschools.org All completed proposals shall be mailed or delivered to Chris Rynne, Buildings and Grounds Manager, York School Department Central Office, 469 US Route 1, York, Maine 03909, no later 3:00 p.m., prevailing time, on May 6th 2021.  York School Department reserves the right to waive any defect in any qualification statement and reserves the right to reject any or all qualification statements or any part thereof. Qualification Statements, amendments to or withdrawals of qualification statements received after the time set for the receipt of proposals will not be considered. 


